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 NEWS FROM OUR SCHOOL

*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



The Principal's Report










 Year 4 had a fantastic time on
the Great Aussie Bush Camp.

They did all sorts of fun
activities like kayaking, high

ropes course, flying fox,
archery, the giant swing!  



A huge thank you to our
wonderful teachers who

took year 4 on the camp &
joined in on all the fun  





World Epilepsy Day



 Last Thursday we wore purple at VPS to
help raise awareness and support for
Epilespsy. We did so to help teach our

students and community the importance
of empathy and embracing diversity.



Kindy enjoying sport in the
sunshine with Mr Hamilton

& Mr McDonald 



Congratulations to Thomas &
Harley from 1/2D and Jonas

from K-6D for receiving
Principal's Awards this week! 

Well done to our Stage 3
Merit Award Recipients 



Congratulations to everyone who
participated in the district cross

country carnival at Centennial Park. We
wish all those who made it to regionals

the best of luck!



Some of our Year 6's looking
great in their new jerseys! 





K-6D showing off their

cooking skills!
See below for weeks 2 & 3

SAKG recipes! 


















